
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Monday 18th November 2024

Year 4 visit to St Saviour’s Church

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our learning in RE this half term, we will be visiting St Saviours Church to meet the vicar
and find out how Christians celebrate Christmas.

The trip will take place in the afternoon of Monday 9th December 2024 and all three classes will be
attending together. Children will be back at school ready to be collected at 3pm as usual.

Please ensure your child comes to school on this day with a coat and sensible shoes, as we will be
walking from school to St Saviour's Church. There is no cost for this trip.

Yours Sincerely

Year 4 Team
Mrs Hayton, Mrs Kausar and Miss Holroyd
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